
Dear Senators, 
 
I am writing to you to ask you to support  SB 283 regarding the use of wireless network tech in schools.   
 
We have some family members who are very sensitive to microwave radiation, including a 14 year old who had to 
change schools because of it several years ago when the school installed a powerful wireless router directly above her 
desk in the classroom.  It took many trips to many doctors to find out what was causing her sudden onset of severe 
headaches, vomiting, and other symptoms of physical distress.  
 
I am in favor of less exposure for especially young children, but for all children and humans in general.   
Thank you for the work you are doing for Oregon. 
 Sincerely, 
Jane Almquist 
1237 Ashland Mine Road 
Ashland, OR 97520 
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Pixiedust Blessings, 
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